
Notice 
 

All candidates who have applied against DRDO Entry Test:2019-20/MTS 
advertisement,  may please note that Tier-I (CBT) examination could not 
be conducted as per plan due to outbreak of COVID-19 pandemic. 
However, this will be planned and tentative dates will be intimated in due 
course of time, subject to the prevailing conditions and Government 
guidelines issued from time to time regarding handling of the COVID-19 
pandemic.  
 

2. The candidates are advised to visit the CEPTAM Notice Board at 
DRDO website (www.drdo.gov.in) at regular intervals for any information 
& further updates. 

Sd/- 
Director, CEPTAM 
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